
"Rainhouse Manufacturing Canada Ltd.’s
commitment to quality and precision is
exemplary. Ray and Rainhouse are also great
supporters of innovation and engineering.
Their invaluable support of engineering
education and research is appreciated in the
Southern Vancouver Island community."

 - Keivan Ahmadi, 
Associate Professor, University of Victoria

JOIN US AT THE 2024
ENGINEERING SHOWCASE
We are excited to announce that the 2024
Engineering Showcase, hosted in collaboration
with Rainhouse Manufacturing Canada Ltd. and
the University of Victoria, will take place on
September 20th, 2024, at the historic Bay Street
Armoury. This year’s showcase promises to be the
largest yet, featuring cutting-edge projects from
talented students across Vancouver Island.
Attendees will have the chance to explore
innovative designs, meet the minds behind them,
and engage with industry leaders who are shaping
the future of manufacturing and STEAM. Mark
your calendars for a day of inspiration, innovation,
and community spirit!

Thank you for being part of our journey to
strengthen Vancouver Island’s manufacturing and
STEAM sectors. Together, we’re building a brighter
future. Join us in celebrating and supporting the
bright minds shaping our community’s future.


